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Dear NSHHC Member:

We need everyone to pitch in on the latest opportunity to get Congress to help prevent lead poisoning and exposure to other hazards at home. 

Representatives Louise Slaughter (NY) and David Cicilline (RI) are circulating “Dear Colleague” letters asking appropriations leaders in the House to fully fund the CDC and HUD programs focused on lead poisoning prevention and healthy housing.  

Please contact staff in the office of your House member to ask if the member could join the “Dear Colleague” letters:

1. Call the office to ask to speak to the health or housing legislative assistant (If you do not already have a connection to the office, locate the contact info for your congressperson at http://capwiz.com/nchh/directory/congdir.tt )

2. When connected to the staffer:

a. Ask that the congressperson sign on to the Slaughter-Cicilline letters regarding the CDC and HUD programs focused on lead poisoning prevention and healthy housing; 

b. State why these programs are important to you, your organization, your community; and 

c. Tell  the staffer that s/he should email Elizabeth.Stulberg@mail.house.gov or s/he should call her at 202-225-3615.
 

3. Also ask the congressperson to include appropriations of $29 million for CDC healthy homes/lead poisoning prevention and $120 million for HUD lead hazard control/healthy homes in her/his “electronic submissions requests” to be submitted to appropriations subcommittees; the deadlines for them to submit such requests is April 2 for HUD and April 4 for CDC.


Visit http://bit.ly/1phRJ4h for appropriations-related handouts as references for your talking points.


We have made great progress in shoring up these programs’ support during the past few months. Please help keep the momentum alive by acting on this alert. Also, please contact Jane Malone (jmalone@nchh.org) with the result of your contact so we can track what’s happening. 

Once we have info for similar letters circulating in the Senate, we will reach out to you again with another action alert.

